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October 1, 2017 
26th Sunday Ordinary 
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We are one community nourished  
and transformed by the Eucharist.  

As the body of Christ we are led by the Holy 
Spirit to know, love and serve  

God and one another. 
Somos una comunidad nutrida y transformado 

por la Eucaristía. A medida que el cuerpo de 
Cristo,  

somos guiados por el Espíritu Santo para 
conocer, amar y servir a  

Dios ya los demás. 

 
FOR A PRIEST PLEASE CALL 
Saint George Catholic Church 
259 West 200 North  
St George, Utah 84770 
435-673-2604 
www.saintgeorgecatholics.com 
 
Reverend Oscar Martin Picos, Pastor 
Reverend Arokia Dass David, Vicar 
 

Saint Paul Catholic Center 

www.stpaulcatholiccenter.org 
 
Saint Paul Administrator:    
Patty Simmerman    (435) 669-7530 
Assistant:  Mark Borowiak                  
(219) 629-3618 
 
Bulletin: 
Patty Simmerman   669-7530 
Karen  Poelakker  -  635-2518 
 
RCIA:  Please contact St George 
Catholic Church regarding 
information. 
 
CCD:  All CCD students will need to 
register at St. George Catholic Church. 
Contact Jill Lutrell, 673-2604 
 
Youth Group:  No meetings until Fall.  
Call Diane Cain at 804-484-0002 

 
 

WELCOME! 
 
We welcome you to Saint Paul Catholic Center.  We wish those 
who visit here be blessed with joy, peace, and love.   If you are 
new to Saint Paul Catholic Center, please sign our guest book.  If 
you would like to register as a member of our community, please 
fill out a registration form.  You can request this from Patty 
Simmerman or Mark Borowiak.   
 
BIENVENIDOS 
Le damos la bienvenida a San Pablo el Centro Catolico.  
Deseamos a los que visitan ague sean bendecidos con alegria, 
paz y amor.  Si usted es nuevo en San Pablo el Centro Catolico, 
por favor firme nuestro libro de visitas.  Si usted desea 
registrarse como miembro de nuestra comunidad, por favor 
rellene el formulario de inscripcion. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Weeks’s Events: 
Holy Hour: Cancelled until further notice 
Bible Study:        Monday, October 2nd at 2:30 pm 
 
Youth Group     See Diane Cain or call at 804-484-0002.   
 
SNACKS:   Please sign up to bring snacks for after mass.  
Donations are appreciated but not necessary. 
 
Women’s Friendship Group for single ladies 
For further information call Karen at 435-632-4493 

 
BINGO will be on Friday October 6th at 6:00 pm 
Chips, popcorn, candy and soft drinks will be available for a 
charge.  Bingo cards will be $1.00 each and there will be a 
50/50 drawing 
 
 
Fall Festival will be on Friday October 20th from 5 – 8 pm.  
Chili, salad and corn bread along with a cobbler will be 
served.   Brush off your talent skills as there will be a talent 
show.   

       

http://www.saintgeorgecatholics.com/
http://www.stpaulcatholiccenter.org/
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Ministries & Activities 

 Holy Hour, Cancelled until further notice 

 CCD classes:  Classes will now be held in St. George, 
      Contact:   Jill  Lutrell at 673-2604      
Youth Group:  Please see Diane Cain 804-484-0002 

 RCIA Rite of Christian Initiation.    Please contact St. 
George Catholic church if interested. 

 Saint Paul’s Treasures: serving the church & community 
If you would like to volunteer see Mark Borowiak 

 Lectors:  Please see Toni Foran if this is a ministry for you 

 Eucharistic Ministers bring Communion to the 
homebound  and/or serve communion at Mass. Call Mary 
LeBaron, 632-1572 if you would like to volunteer or know 
of someone who needs communion brought to them.   

 Blessed by an Angel Program:  Call Karen Poelakker at 
635-2518 or 632-4493 (cell) if you know someone who is 
ill or needs help in any way. 

 Women’s Council:    Call Charlotte Green at 635-6984 for 
information.  Meetings Will be the 3rd Wednesday of 
each month at 2:30 pm 
 
No photography of any kind without permission. 

Prayer requests: 
Let us pray for our Armed Forces and their families 
For all victims of abortion             For our seminarians 
For our parish members                For those in need 
Yevette Telez                          Connie Martin                            
Jean Ellis                                     Charlene McAllister                  
Liam Arthur                         Joy Panazzo 
Jennifer Dejonge              Calum Campbell 
Susan Vaughn                             John Baker 
Denise DeGoei            David Nagrodsky 
Bob Valentino            Hap del Valle 
Pablo Tellez, Jr.                         Wilma Salazar 
Barbara & Curt Campbell        Tim Green 
Jean Francois Rancourt           Travis Wellcome 
 Betty Matras                             Bonnie Carr 
Tammy Jo Peters                       Carol Musich 
Tim Stewart RIP                          Amy Liming 
If you have someone you would like to add to our list, please 
write your request down and give to Patty Simmerman or 
Karen Poelakker.  Thank you!!!!!    
        
For Homebound Eucharistic minister, please contact one of 
the following:  Carol Porter,  Karen Poelakker,  or Celia 
Hernandez  
Lector Schedule: 
10/1       Mary LeBaron 
10/8       Sylvia Borowiak 
 Eucharistic Schedule:  
10/1    Celia Hernandez, John and Patty Simmerman 
10/8    Rae Crozier, Debbie Cain, Celia Hernandez 

Counters: 
10/2      Mark and Karen 
10/9      Patty and Mark 

 
Women’s Council Meeting –  Wed October 18th at 
2:30 pm.  We will have a speaker from Switchpoint at 
this meeting. 
 
FINAL Day of collection for our Baby Shower will be 
October 15th.   We will divide up donations on 
Wednesday October 18th and deliver to the Erin Kimball 
Foundation, Switchpoint and the Dove Center. 

 

 
Finances from the month of August 
D&L Savings  $119,777.08 
Store Income  $4,252.20 
Church Income  $3,754.47 
Expenses  $4,899.98 
 

STEWARDSHIP 
Gratitude in Action:  Our Way of Life 

 
We, as Stewards, are created in the image and likeness 

of God.  We should look at the person next to us and 

“see the face of God”.  Yes, it can sometimes be a 

challenge, but then, we stop and realize God loves us 

also, despite our less than perfect qualities.   

 

Stewards trust God, knowing He is always “there” when 

we need Him.  Can God say the same about us?  Do we 

hear His call and respond with a resounding “yes” to 

His invitation to serve Him or our neighbor?  Or, do we 

rather ignore His voice, maybe even say “no”?   

 

Are we true and authentic in our prayer, our behavior, 

our words?  Do we say what we mean, mean what we 

say, and not just speak empty words?  Do we act in 

situations the way God would act, or do we respond in a 

manner that satisfies us, regardless of how it may 

impact another?  Does our prayer reflect meaningful, 

honest and humble dialogue with God?   

 

We know God judges, not by physical appearance, but 

rather by actions and attitudes of the heart.  Does my 

attractive exterior match my invisible interior, or is 

there a dark contrast?  Those who lead should reflect 

honesty when presenting themselves to others, however, 

ALL of us are called to truth of character and 

authenticity of self.   

 

Saint Paul tells us to do nothing out of selfishness, to 

humbly regard others as more important than ourselves.  

If we follow this advice, we can look at the person next 

to us and see reflected the face of God.  Our prayer will 

be sincere; our words spoken with clarity and meaning.  

Our “yes” will mean “yes”.  Our heart will be open to 

God’s judgment, not fearing He will see some hypocrisy 

undetected by others.   

 

 
 


